Message Contents Page 1 of 1

Delete Prev Next Reply/All Forward/Inline Open Inbox 58 of 58

Go to

Move

Copy Inb

Date: Thu, 15 Apr 2004 12:04:38 -0400

From: "Staran, John" < JStaran@beierhowlett.com > Add To Address Book

Subject: Melrose Pyrotechnics Contract

To: "Susan Galeczka (E-mail)" <galeczkas@rochesterhills.org>

Cc: "Pat Somerville (E-mail)" <mayorsoffice@rochesterhills.org>, "Jean A. Farris (E-mail)"

<farrisj@rochesterhills.org>

At City Council's last meeting, the Council, at my request, postponed approval of the fireworks contract so that I could look into a legal issue that a resident raised concerning the term (length) of the proposed contract w/ Melrose. I have looked into the issue and made some minor revisions to the proposed contract, which I believe now conforms to the purchasing ordinance. Jean Farris has the revised document, and I understand, through her, that Melrose agrees to the revisions.

Therefore, I am satisfied, from a legal form standpoint, with the proposed agreement, and it is ready to go back to Council for approval.

John D. Staran Beier Howlett, P.C.

Office: (248) 645-9400 ext. 225

Fax: (248) 645-9344

Email: jstaran@beierhowlett.com

Delete Prev Next Reply/All Forward/Inline Open Inbox 58 of 58

Go to

Move

Copy In